
 

The Kids’ Place School Age Newsletter 
“Bringing families together through Christ-centered learning.” 

From the Director, 

We have had a wonderful start to the school year. As we continue to navigate through 
these times, please continue to communicate if your child will not be a pick up from 
school or is absent. We are making changes so please keep an eye on the calendar for new 
and exciting activities! We will be CLOSED Monday September 5th in observance of Labor 
Day. As always, If you have any questions or concerns please call the office at 321-267-
7308 ext. 4, or email at bgibbs@ircumc.com 

Blessings, 

Brittany Gibbs 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Sept. 5  

 TKP Closed 

Labor Day Holiday 

 

Oct 10th 

 Columbus Day 

ALL NO SCHOOL 

Hang at TKP  

 

PACA 

NO SCHOOL 
Friday Oct. 7th 

TKP open 

*Fun Fridays are 
beginning in September! 

Please keep an eye on 
the calendar for fun 

filled events 

 

 

Important Parent Reminders 

Parent Folders   Please check family folders daily for statements, accident reports, 
newsletters and other information. 

 Severe Weather/Disaster Closing If there is a severe weather threat or disaster 
we will follow the Brevard County School Board for Closing of TKP.   If the Brevard 
County Schools are Closed, TKP will be closed as well.  When the Brevard County 
Schools re-open The Kids’ Place will also reopen. Stay tuned to your local news for 
updates. 

 Campus Safety Please drive safely and slowly on our campus.  We have over 
270 children and families daily.  We all need to do our part to keep everyone safe.  
Please do not leave children unattended in vehicle and always turn vehicle off.  Lock 
vehicle and keep valuables out of sight.   

 Change in Pick-Up Please remember to call TKP if your child is checked out of 
school early or is absent from school. This is extremely important as our bus drivers 
cannot leave the school without each child.  If you do not call there will be a $10.00 “NO 
CALL” charge added to account.  

Weekly Tuition Rates Before and After School Care is $80.00   

  Holiday Care will be $40.00 day rate + field trip fee.                                 

  School Closures Care will be $40.00 day rate or $140.00 per week.   
 
     

 

 The Kids’ Place is a ministry of Indian River City United Methodist Church 
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